
Tuesday 7th September

Dear parents,

Last year, Team 4 applied to achieve their Green Blue Peter Badge.  I am delighted to
announce that our application was successful.  Your child will be awarded their badge in
assembly this week.

They can now apply for a Blue Peter Badge Card to gain free access to over 200 Blue Peter
Badge Attractions throughout the UK.  This needs to be done by a parent or guardian.
Please go on the following website to register your details:

www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/shows/blue-peter/badge-card-application

You will be asked for a code in the ‘reason’ section towards the bottom.

Tell us the reason your child was awarded their most recent badge/write the code
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Please note, we have been advised that Badge Cards can sometimes take up to six weeks
to arrive.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Morgan

http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/shows/blue-peter/badge-card-application

